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Dear Div. J Members, 
 
I hope the end of the summer break period finds you well and ready to start a new year of 
research that will lead to interesting and exciting scientific results. I remind you that, 
normally, the 31st IAU General Assembly will be held at the end of  August 2021, in Busan, 
Republic of Korea. Registrations will start in January 2021. 
 
I also remind you that Div. J maintains a set of web pages with two sections that could be 
useful for us: News and Meetings. If you want to have some information about Div. J-related 
News or Meetings, please send me an email and, if they are relevant, we will post them on 
the web site. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Denis Burgarella 
President of IAU Galaxies and Cosmology Division 

 


